
 

                                                

20th April 2022 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS – SUMMER TERM 2022 

 
Please find attached an overview of Extra-Curricular Clubs taking place during Summer Term.  

All clubs will commence week beginning Tuesday 3rd May and the final week will be week 
ending Friday 8th July.  They will continue up to and re-commence immediately after the 

May/June half term holiday.   
 
If your child wishes to attend, please complete the parental permission overleaf and return to 

school by Monday 25th April.  For each club there are a maximum number of places; 
therefore if clubs are over-subscribed, we will split the club into summer 1 and summer 2 

sessions and you will be advised which session your child has a place for.  If you do not hear 
from us, your child will have automatically been allocated a place for the whole term.  
Please keep the first part of the letter for your future reference, so you know which 

clubs you have requested and the days they run.  
 

Please note, a letter will be sent home if a club has to be cancelled.  However, should an 
activity be cancelled with less than 24 hours notice, your child will be kept in school until the 
usual finishing time of that club.  To limit the cancellation of clubs, each club has an extra 

member of staff to cover in their absence. 
  

If your child has been present during the school day but is unable to attend their club, please 
ensure that the school office is informed before the end of the school day so that their teacher 
can be informed. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Mrs Michael 

Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 

 
 


